
 

 

 

 

Friday, 28 April 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Year 10 Parents’ Evening - Thursday 11th May 2023, 3.50pm-6.15pm 

I am writing to invite you to attend our Year 10 Parents Evening where you will have the opportunity to meet with 
your child's subject teachers to discuss their academic and personal progress so far. This Parents Evening is an excellent 
opportunity to gain a clear understanding of your child's progress and what they need to do next to achieve the best 
grades in the upcoming summer assessments. 

We expect all students and parents to attend. Students must wear their full school uniform. If you are unable to 
attend, please email Ms Lijoka (Head of Year 10) t.lijoka@baconscollege.co.uk to arrange a meeting with your child’s 
form tutor. Please note that if you arrive after 5pm, you may only have the time to see 3 teachers. Therefore, please 
arrive early to allow enough time to see all the teachers. 

When you arrive at reception on Thursday 11th May 2023 at 3.50pm, please sign in, collect your child’s report and 
bring it with you to the meetings. The information on the report will be the basis of the discussion with the teachers 
about your child. 

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 11th May 2023 at 3.50pm and working together to ensure your child's 
personal and academic success. 

Yours sincerely, 

U.Vallade 

Ms Vallade 
Associate Assistant Principal 
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